
Sturbridge Trails Committee

Meeting Minutes

Date: February 11, 2010

Location: Temporary Town Hall, Room 34
Attendees:   Randy Redetzke (RR)(Chairman), Brandon Goodwin (BG), Doug Quigley (DQ), Pat McGarrah (PM), Steve Morris (SM), 

Associate Attendees: Louie Berthiaume (LB), Richard Paradise (RP) 

Absent: None

Other Guests: Tom Chamberland (TC)(PLAC/USACE) 

6:05 PM call to order 

· Reviewed meeting minutes of Jan 14, 2010. SM motion: Motion to approve the minutes of January 14, 2010 as written, DQ second, Approved 5/0.

· Welcomed Richard Paradise as named by the BOS as an associate member and as a member of the RTMPSC. 

· Discussion on the status of funding from CPA funds for the RTMPSC. CPA funds can only be used on CPA purchased property so a formula is needed to determine the percentage of the plan work that will be CPA properties. 

· RR indicated that no vice chairman was currently named and is needed. RR requested if anyone was interested in filling the role. BG indicated willingness.

· RR motion: Motion to name Brandon Goodwin Vice Chairman of the Trails Committee. SM Second, Approved 5/0.

· RR reported on the Conservation Committee meeting and the discussion on the Trails Charter.

· RR presented a decision making flow chart, related to the charter, for comment.

· General Discussion of the Adopt a Trail Program sent out by Leslie Wong.

· RR described the results of the Trolley Line hike held on February 7, 2010 from Holland Rd to East Brimfield dam. The consensus was that following the existing Trolley line trail was the best approach.

· RR presented an update as to the status of planning for the June 5, 2010 Heins Farm Trails dedication.

· TC presented Monthly Trails Status Report. 

DCR Grant – Caron Construction has not delivered the gravel and we are missing the window to get help from the DPW.

· Next meeting March 11, 2010 at Temporary Town Hall room 34 6:00PM.

·  Adjourn 7:30 PM 
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